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Dear City Council Members:

My name is Omar Figueroa.  I am a homeowner, parent, and small business owner here in
Sebastopol, all within city limits.  
I write to remind everyone that we are known as Peacetown because we support peace.  We
know that war is no good.  Peace is the way.
Therefore, I join many of us who are speaking out in support of the Gaza ceasefire resolution. 
We come from all walks of life, but we all understand that Peace is The Way.
It may be tempting to attempt to remain neutral. Please recall the following quote by the great
Martin Luther King Jr.: "The hottest place in Hell is reserved for those who remain neutral in
times of great moral conflict.”  This is one of those times.  
Please vote in support of the Gaza ceasefire resolution.  Please choose peace.  In Peacetown,
this is what We the People favor.  Peace is The Way.

Sincerely,

Omar Figueroa
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Omar Figueroa, Esq.  
Managing Partner 
The Law Offices of Omar Figueroa, Inc.

 
 

 



The information contained in this email transmission is CONFIDENTIAL and may contain PRIVILEGED attorney-
client or work product information, as well as confidences and secrets. If you are not the intended recipient, or the
person responsible for delivering this email transmission to the intended recipient, DO NOT read, copy, distribute,
or use it. If this email transmission is received in ERROR, please notify my law office by a collect call to (707)
829-0215 and delete and destroy all copies in your computer and/or network. Thank you for your anticipated
cooperation.
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